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Dear Parents & Carers 

I cannot thank you all enough for the energetic and positive attitude that your  
children have started the term with, to be honest there is always a little trepidation 
at the beginning of term but this was swiftly dismissed by the children’s wonderful  
demeanour. In particular I have been very impressed by the new children at 
Chenies, both those in Sprites and the other new children in Pegasus and Phoenix, 
they have settled in very well which is a credit to them and to their new friends and 
classmates for being so welcoming. 

The team here have done a great job in preparing the classrooms for the new term, 
thank you. I am especially grateful to the teachers and other members of the team 
for all the time they spent in school over the Summer. 

Next weekend, on Saturday 16th, is the Chenies & Latimer Produce Show, held here 
in the school hall; there is a plate decorating completion for the children (plates 
were sent home yesterday) and a PTA stall. 

Don’t forget, the school will be closed on Tuesday 12th September due to the planned 
power cut. All those children in Year 6 sitting the eleven plus practice test will be in 
school at 09:00. 

 
Have a wonderful weekend 
 
Best wishes  
 
Jonathan Hook 
Head Teacher 
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Chenies School Friday Letter 

Friday, 8 September 

Clubs—Autumn 2017 

Apologies for the errors on the club information sheet, these should now all be correct.  Please book your 

places as soon as possible.  All information is on our website under the Letters tab:   

Chenies School Club Information 

 

All places are to be booked directly with the provider (apart from netball and recorder) .  Please complete and 

return the consent slip.  If you have any queries, please call in to the school office. 

https://cheniesschool.eschools.co.uk/website/school_clubs/56982
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Attendance - target 96% 

 

 

Well done to everyone this week. 

Sprites -  N/A Phoenix - 98.8% 

Pegasus -  100% Griffin - 100% 

Well done to all our star achievers this week: 

 English Maths Star of the Week 

Sprites    

All Sprites 

Phoenix  Noah McCall Amelie Upton Edward Flood 

Pegasus   Ella Thornberry Emily Coleman George Clack 

Griffin  Lula Szulc Wenessar Arari Luke Payne 

Proudly Purple -  target 100% 

 

 

A great start to the term, thank you all. 

Sprites -  N/A Phoenix - 100% 

Pegasus -  100% Griffin - 100% 
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Head Teacher: Mr Jonathan Hook 

Chenies School Fund Registered Charity No: 1087531 

PTA:  

All parents and carers are welcome to join us at the following meetings: 
 
PTA meeting on Tuesday, 19th September 2017 at 8pm in the Bedford Arms, Chenies. 
 
AGM is on Tuesday, 17th October at 7pm in the school hall.   
 
The Chenies & Latimer Produce Show is next Saturday from 2.30 in the School Hall.  
Please come along and join us.   
 
We would be very grateful for any donations for our PTA stall and tombola - there will 
be a collection box in the school playground next week (or drop them in to the school 
office). 
 
Thank you. 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

11 12 

School Closed 

due to Electrical 

Work in Village 

Y6 11 Plus  

13 

School Photos 

(individual and 

siblings) 

 

14 

Y6 11 Plus 

Transfer Test 

15 

 

16 

Chenies Village 

Produce Show 

(2.30pm) 

17 

18 

 

19 

PTA meeting 

(8pm Bedford 

Arms) 

20 21 22 23 24 

25 

Watford 

Mosque (whole 

school visit) 

26 

Pegasus  

Swimming  

(pm) 

27 28 29 30  

Diary Dates - September 2017 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/389495774717722

